----- Original message -----

From: lisa deng <<u>deng12000@yahoo.com</u>>

Date: 7/24/17 2:45 PM (GMT-06:00)

To: [Plan Commission members]; district1@cityofmadison.com

Subject: Jeffy Trail - Bike Path

Dear Planning Commission Committee:

I ask that you formally take action to recommend the removal of the Jeffy Trail local street extension from the High Point Raymond Neighborhood Development Plan. I'm one of the 400+ residents in the affected neighborhoods.

We LOVE the trail. During the short Wisconsin summer, my husband and I will hike on the trail whenever possible. We generally do a 6mi round trip hike. We connect with families on the trail, connect with our friends who live in neighborhood near Cross Country Rd (stop by and knock on their door to say hi). It is relaxing and encouraging to enjoy the hike with people in our neighborhoods. Without this treasure in our neighborhood, we'll have to drive 30 minute to UW campus to hike on the Lake Shore Trail. Please do NOT take it away.

Please keep the people in the affected people/neighborhoods in mind when making your recommendation. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Lisa Deng 14 Black Stone Cir Madison, WI

A gorgeous summer night on the trail, weeds sunkissed by the sunset